
Lanny Kenner 
District 7 
Bismarck North Dakota 58503  
Requesting a DO PASS on House Bill 1467  
 
Chairman Ruby and committee members, my name is Lanny Kenner and I am requesting a yes 
vote on House Bill 1467.  We need to make VAERS reporting a requirement in order to learn 
about any adverse effects of a vaccine.  We all saw during covid how a very small percentage of 
vaccination problems were reported to VAERS. 
What good does a reporting system if problems aren't being reported and just ignored?  Many 
people lost trust in our medical establishment during covid because of the many lies that were 
told about the vaccines.  This has to stop so we can once again trust our doctors and 
government officials in the medical field.   
For safety and transparency please please vote YES on House Bill 1467. 
Thank you, Lanny Kenner 


